
Corrigendum for procurement of PDAs at FSI, East Zone, 
Kolkata 

 

In continuation to this office tender notice for procurement of PDAs, It is 
to inform that the last date of submission of tenders has been extended 
for one week. The revised last date for submission of tenders for 
PDAs is 29.02.2016. The other terms and conditions of the tender shall 
remain the same. 

 

Regional Director  
FSI, East Zone, Kolkata 


